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PAX CHRISTI CATHOLIC CHURCH

Guidelines for Attending Mass, effective June 20, 2020

Seating will be limited, parishioners must register in advance and are asked
to only attend one public Mass during the month of June.
 
Holy water fonts have been emptied, and hymnals, envelopes, and pencils
have been removed.
 
There will be a cantor and accompanist, the cantor will sing an opening song,
the responsorial psalm and the gospel acclamation.
 
There will not be any congregational singing, although the congregation will
be invited to speak the parts of the Mass.
 
Please do not engage in physical touch before, during, or after Mass; such
as during the Sign of Peace or greeting non-family members.
 
Bathrooms are available for one person or family at a time. 
 
No food or drink is allowed in the Sanctuary. 
 
Collection baskets will NOT be passed; donations and envelopes may be
placed in the locked box in the gathering space prior to Mass.
 
Thank you to all the volunteers and staff who have worked so hard to help
resume the public celebration of Mass. 

All COVID-19 positive persons, those who are symptomatic, and

those living with them must stay home.


